
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Dated: 03.04.2020 

 

It has come to our Notice that a fake Public Notice has been circulating regarding change 

in syllabus of NEET.  

 

All candidates preparing for NEET 2020 are hereby informed that there is NO change in 

syllabus of NEET. NTA does not decide the syllabus, it only provides a link to the syllabus. 

The link is provided in the Information Bulletin and reproduced again (www.mciindia.org)  

 

Please do not be misled by false information and fake Notices.     

 

Always visit the official website of NTA ntaneet.nic.in / nta.ac.in or call at 8287471852, 

8178359845, 9650173668, 9599676953, 8882356803 for any further clarification. 

 

 
Senior Director  

NEET (UG), NTA 
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